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RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Receive this report for information. 
 
BACKGROUND: 
 

Since the January 21, 2020 meeting of the Community and Economic Development 
Advisory Committee, formal resignations were received from Sanjeev Sivarulrasa, 
Helen Antebi and Vic Bode. 
 
All 3 individuals expressed their pleasure in serving on the Committee and indicated a 
desire to return in the future should an opportunity arise. 
 
A call for new members was advertised in the local paper, on the municipal website and 
on our facebook page. Staff also reached out to previous applicants who applied in 
2018 to determine if they would still be interested in serving on the Committee.  
 
DISCUSSION: 
 
A total of 4 applicants (3 who previously applied and 1 new applicant) were received. A 
staff report was submitted to Council on October 20th for approval of appointments. 
 
 
FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS: 
 
There are no financial implications associated with this report. 
 
 
  



SUMMARY: 
 
Council appointed Dawn McGeachy and Noreen Young to the Community and 

Economic Development Advisory Committee. Councillor Ferguson was also appointed 

to sit on the Committee, on an interim basis, until further representation from Pakenham 

is identified. 

 
Respectfully Submitted 

 
 
 
__________________________ 
Tiffany MacLaren 
 


